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During the past fiscal year, the NCDSB served approximately 969 individuals who were blind, deaf-blind and visually impaired. Of these numbers, 744 were served through the older blind program while 225 were served through the Independent Living Program. 

NCDSB has participated in two nursing home transitions. This is a new area to the agency. One successful transition has already taken place and the second is currently underway at this time. NCDSB is actively working with a team to transition a referral back into their own home after a four year nursing home stay. Training is underway to assist the referral with learning to identify and administer this medication appropriately with no vision, teaching the consumer to cook for the first time in the referrals life at the age of 60+, identifying his clothing, traveling safely using a cane and many other services.

Over the past year, the NCDSB conducted 26 mini centers or community base learning programs to teach individuals who are blind, deaf-blind and visually impaired to live independently. 
